June 22, 2003

Tim Tennant, President Gulfstream Pools & Spas, Inc. 3916 Tampa Road Oldsmar, FL 34677

Dear Mr. Tennant:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and all your wonderful staff for a job well done.

Our very first contact with your company was Mr. Bill Wilson, with his vision, design Knowledge and professional demeanor; he helped us to design our pool. Mr. Wilison, THANK YOU!

Our special thanks goes to Mr. Ted Sharrone, his daily presence on the job, coordinating various contractors and suppliers and explaining the process gave us the added assurance that we had made the right decision to go with Gulfstream Pools & Spas.

Again, many thanks for such a professional jobs. We already have and will recommend Gulfstrem Pools & Spas, Inc. to all our friends, neighbors and family.

Sincerely Yours,

Mike Oskoui